Dear Sirs,

Under the proposed plan and under the suggestion of Mr. Rick Skauge —
President of Olympia Trust Company, we do not feel that having to divulge and
provide a vast majority of our financial information in the future before we are
allowed to invest in the types of investments that we are accustomed to invest in
is neither appropriate nor right. Everyone has a right to their privacy, and we
would prefer leaving it the way it is at the moment.

Sincerely,

Gabrielle & Kurt Schlichter



